
Sporting Dynamite to attend their very first competition



On Saturday 16th May 2009 Sporting Dynamite get the chance to put all their hard work into practice as they attend their
very first competition at the UKCA (United Kingdom Cheerleaders Association) Community Nationals Championships
which will be held at The National Cycling Centre (Manchester Velodrome).





Both our teams will be entering in the Pom Dance Class:Â Teenies (5yrs to 9yrs) and Junior A (under 12yrs).Â  We would
like to wish all our Cheerleaders the best of luck and hope they all have a fantastic time. 
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